
 
Meeting 2015 June 01

COUNCIL REPORT

 
 

FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: 2015 CAPITAL BYLAW FUNDING REQUEST - CITY HALL 4TH FLOOR 

REORG AND ECO-CENTRE DRIVEWAYS 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1.      THAT  Council approve the capital expenditure of $370,000 for various 
capital improvements, as outlined in this report. 

2.      THAT  Council authorize staff to bring down a bylaw in the amount of 
$387,000 (inclusive of GST) to finance the capital programs, as outlined in 
this report. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Financial Management Committee, at its meeting held on 2015 May 27, received 
and adopted the attached report seeking funding approval for renovations to 4th floor 
City Hall and Eco-Centre driveways. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor C. Jordan 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Member 

 
 
Copied to: City Manager 

Director Engineering 
Director Finance 
Director Parks, Recr. & Cultural Services 
City Solicitor 

 






